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REGISTER: New Participants 
 
719-657-2172 
WWW.TheHVCC.org/OST 

AFTER-SCHOOL PROGRAM 
 
Tuesdays - Thursdays 
4:00 to 6:30 
 
Fridays 
8:00 to 5:00 

AFTER-SCHOOL SCHEDULE 
 
4:15-4:45 Spark and Dinner 
4:45-5:15 Brain Time 
5:15-5:30 Reading 
5:30-6:15 Activity Time 
6:15-6:30 Circle Time 

SNOW DAYS 
 
If we ever get snow and school is 
closed, HVCC will be closed that day 
too! 

QUARANTINED AGAIN? 
 
If your child is quarantined we kindly 
ask that you do not send them to 
HVCC. 

Welcome Back! 
 
We hope you all had a wonderful, relaxing Winter Break!  Our HVCC staff 
missed each and every one of you and we’re excited for 2022!   
 
Each month we focus on weekly themes that we believe have the ability to 
improve life here in our community.  This month we are focusing on 
positive relationships and safety.  Stay tuned to see what your child learns 
and creates! 
 
Bowling is the name of the game for January’s Fabulous Fridays!  We start 
each Friday by relaxing and eating a warm breakfast at HVCC then head to 
Stars and Strikes for a fun filled day of bowling.  Don’t forget your socks!   
 
Our kitchen staff has amazing, homemade meals planned for 2022.  Each 
meal at HVCC is prepared fresh every day for HVCC kiddos and Encore 
participants. 
 
January is a great time to setup your monthly donations!  Just $25 a month 
sponsors a child and helps HVCC to show our funders that we have 
amazing community support.  Your donations are tax deductible and make 
a huge impact on our work!  www.theHVCC.org/invest 
 
For both HVCC Out of School and HVCC Sports we hope you have all of the 
information you need to communicate with us via the HVCC phone, email, 
or Procare app.  If all of our staff working on a project have access to your 
communication, you’ll get much quicker and accurate responses.  It also 
allows us to respect staff’s time off.   
 
We are looking forward to a happy and healthy 2022!  Be prepared to have 
a good time, learn, and make new friends. 
 

Important Dates: 

 

• January 11 – We get to 

see our HVCC friends! 

• January 14 – 21 – 28 – 

Bowling & Lunch 

• Wednesdays @ 10 – Art 

activities for our 50+ 

community 

• Thursdays @ 10 – Fitness 

activities for our 50+ 

community 

Please Remember: 

 

• We are always accepting 

applications – if you think 

you have a passion for 

what we do and skills and 

expertise we could use, 

come talk to us! 

• The Procare app is great 

for communicating with 

HVCC staff! 

 

Huge Thanks to: 

 

AV Hunter Trust for their 

generous donation! 

Carthers Roadhouse for 

hosting our staff celebration! 

Louise Colville for years of 

dedication to our community.  

We will miss you at the 

museum, but look forward to 

seeing you around! 

http://www.thehvcc.org/
http://www.thehvcc.org/invest

